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NOTICE OF SISTERS PARK & RECREATION DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
SPECIAL MEETING 

 
The Sisters Park & Recreation District Board of Directors has scheduled a special board meeting to consider a donation 
proposal for development of pickleball courts. This meeting is scheduled on Tuesday, March 12, at 4 p.m. Meeting will be 
held at the Coffield Center located at 1750 W. McKinney Butte Road in Sisters.  
 
Please contact Sarah McNeale, Recording Secretary, at (541) 549-2091 to make a request for accommodations for 
persons with disabilities. 
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